
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Weatherly International plc 
 

(“Weatherly” or the “Company”) 
 

Termination of Talks 
 

16 May 2008 
 
 
On 15 February 2008 the Company announced that it had received an initial approach which may 
or may not lead to an offer being made for the Company. 
 
The Board of Weatherly has today been notified by the potential offeror that it does not wish to 
proceed, and therefore Weatherly is no longer in discussions with any third party about a possible 
offer for the Company. 
 
 
 
 
For further information contact: 
 
Paul Craven, Chief Financial Officer Weatherly  +44 (0)207 868 2232 
 
Jakob Kinde   Libertas Capital  +44 (0)207 569 9650 
Sandy Jamieson    (Nominated Adviser) 
 
Anthony Cardew           Cardew Group               +44 (0)207 930 0777 
Jamie Milton 
Matthew Law 
 


